HEAR FOR THE HOLIDAYS

GIVE THE GIFT OF BETTER
HEARING

NOMINATE A SPECIAL SOMEONE FOR THE
ULTIMATE GIFT AND HELP THEM EXPERIENCE
BETTER HEARING THIS HOLIDAY SEASON

With hearing loss affecting 1in 8 people within the US, almost every family feels the impact
with at least one person around the dinner table struggling to engage in conversations,
missing the punchline of the joke and feeling isolated when they should be at their happiest.
Whether the reason they haven't treated their hearing loss is due to the financial
commitment or whether they're refusing to accept that they may have some level of hearing
loss, ENT Physicians of North Mississippi is here to help.

Since opening our doors, a big part of our DNA has been giving back to our local community.
That's why, this holiday season, we’re gifting one person a complimentary pair of
premium hearing aids along with some special accessories.

If you have a friend or loved one that you believe would benefit from better hearing, then you
can nominate them by completing the attached form.

On November 29th we'll be closing nominations and selecting a winner that will be
announced shortly after.

The top 3 finalists will be invited to have a comprehensive hearing assessment, and the
winner will be fit with premium hearing aid technology to ensure they have the holiday
season that they deserve!

We wish you the best of luck!



YOUR NAME

YOUR EMAIL ADDRESS

YOUR PHONE NUMBER

NOMINEE'S NAME

NOMINEE'S EMAIL ADDRESS

NOMINEE'S ADDRESS

NOMINEE'S PHONE NUMBER

How did you hear about our contest?  Facebook Instagram News Outlet Radio Other

WHY ARE YOU NOMINATING THIS PERSON? Is there a notable story that illustrates why you feel your
loved one is especially deserving?

The submission is due by noon November 29, 2021. You may drop it by any of our 3 locations during
regular business hours or submit your nomination via email to audioclo entnms.com
NOTE: Nominations submitted via -email should contain all the information above to be eligible.



